
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This morning, we welcome Pastor Mark H  
to lead us in the preaching of God’s Word.  
 
Pastor Bruce P will be bringing us Two Stories 
of Forgiveness by Jesus during the next two 
Sunday evening services. 

 
Next Sunday, we will install our newly elected 
Deacons and Elders during our morning  
service.  

 
 
 
 
 

Church Family 
 

Please see printed bulletin or prayer chain. 

Community Announcements 
   
RC Boosters 26th Annual Golf Tournament will 
be held on Monday, June 27 at Spring Creek 
Golf Course. Deadline to register is June 15. 
Please contact Jeff S if you need a registration 
form, or if you would like to sponsor a hole.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Vacation Bible School 
June 27-30, 9am -12n 

 
VBS is only 2 weeks away! Registration is 
closing tomorrow night, June 13th, but there is 
still room for more kids! Register online 
at escaloncrc.org  
 
Volunteers are still needed-- especially 
crew helpers (6th grade and older) and crew 
leaders, as well as kitchen helpers, registration 
helpers, and nursery helpers! Please sign up 
online if you are able to help!  
 
Come check out the VBS table in the narthex 
just outside the sanctuary! CD's are available 
for $6 each with the VBS songs we'll be singing 
all week. There is also a list of donated and 
borrowed items needed for VBS week. If you 
are able to help with any items, please write 
your name on the list under the item(s) and 
bring them to church by Sunday, June 26th. 
Thank you so much for helping in this way! 
 
Mark your calendars! Our set-up/decorating 
day will be Saturday, June 25th, at 9am. Come 
help us transform our church building!  

 

Offering Schedule  
 

Today, June 12th 
AM: Vacation Bible School- Helps cover 
the cost of the curriculum and other materials 
necessary to host our VBS program.  
PM: Harvest USA- A ministry dedicated to 
bringing the truth and mercy of Christ to those 
affected by sexual sin through providing  
biblical resources to individuals and churches.  
 
Next Week, June 19th 
AM: Modesto Gospel Mission 
PM: The Mission House  

 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Church Announcements  
 
We would like to encourage all members of  
our church to serve as Greeters. If everyone  
participates, each family would only serve 
once every few years. If you do NOT want to 
serve as a greeter, please let the church  
office know by this Wednesday, June 15,  
otherwise you will be automatically added to 
the alphabetical rotation starting in July.  
 
The Blood Bank will be here from 1-7pm this 
Tuesday.  
 
The Baby Bottle Fundraiser for the Modesto  
Pregnancy Center ends next Sunday, June 
19. Please remember to return your bottle to 
church! There are collection boxes in the  
foyer and Fellowship Hall. 
 
Our Deacons maintain an Adoption Fund to 
help support families in our church with the  
expenses involved in the adoption process. 
Consider giving to this fund to help those who 
choose to grow their family in this way;  
additionally, keep this fund in mind if you are 
considering adoption. 
 
The Fellowship Hall will remain closed to our  
Sunday morning service, with no live video 
feed, for the months of June & July. Please 
plan to sit in the sanctuary, balcony, or Upper 
Room during this time. 
 
 
Save the date! Our annual Church  
Picnic has been scheduled for  
August 19. More information  
will be available as we  
get closer! 

Prayer Chain 
Please Email: prayerchain@escaloncrc.org 

 

Weekly Calendar 
 

Sunday, June 12th 
10:00am - Morning Service  
  6:00pm - Evening Service 
Tuesday, June 14th 
  1:00pm - Blood Bank 
  6:00pm - AA Bible Study 
Wednesday, June 15th 
  7:00pm - Praise Team & Band 
Thursday, June 16th 
  6:00pm - AA Meeting 
Sunday, June 19th 
10:00am - Installation Service  
  6:00pm - Evening Service 

Helping Hands Ministry 
Please contact one of the Pastors, Deacons or 

coordinator with requests. 


